
Minutes 
Child and Family Development Faculty Meeting 

Tuesday, February 1, 2011 
2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

College of Education 344 
 
 
Attendees: Jamie Brown, Vivian Correa, Deana Deason, Suzanne Lamorey, Sandraluz 
Lara-Cinisomo, Sue Rebich, Lee Sherry, Pam Shue, JaneDiane Smith 
 
Iredell Cohort 
 
Enrollment is not blooming, it’s pretty minimal.  No one is really moving into the 
licensure program recently.  As part of Distance Ed we can start another cohort with 
Iredell County Smart Start in Fall 2011.  The facility would be free and we can do it in 
Mooresville or Statesville. We would offer 2 courses per semester 2 + 2 – this would 
mean about 20 people joining our program. 
 
Curriculum Courses 
 
5116 (6 credits) 
3116 (3 credits) 
Family courses (12 credits) 
Think about content for other 3 credits 
 
Fall Schedule 
 
6220/6240 - not sure if new M.Ed’s will be coming in to take these 
 
To do: separate 5100 and 6102 on the proposed schedule, put 3115 and 5100 together and 
move to evening 
 
TaskStream 
 
Dane is having another workshop on the 8th.  There is a help option on the website also. 

 
New students will be doing TaskStream. Students still doing technology forms need to 
continue, but should be sure they save it so they do not lose it. 
 
Child Life Council 
 
Child Life Council is getting ready to change their guidelines for 2013.  We have an 
affiliation agreement with hospitals. New guideline: students will need to have at least 
one course taught by certified child life specialist. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
March 29, 12:30 - 2:00 p.m. 


